Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Zamora, Phil

Sent: September 3, 2003 3:36 PM

To: Chapman,Steve [CEAA] _
Subject: RE: Whites Point Quarry project -Response letter re Blasting Plan Set Back Calculations
Attachments: Set Back Calculations letter - referral to panel.doc

Sorry, Steve.

Set Back
“alculations letter -..

From: Chapman,Steve [CEAA]

Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2003 4:14 PM

To: Zamora,Phil J: DFO XMAR

Subject: RE: Whites Point Quarry project -Response letter re Blasting Plan Set Back Calculations
Phil,

I think you forgot to attach the letter.. ..

-Steve
----- Original Message-----
From: Zamora, Phil
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2003 3:09 PM
To: Chapman, Steve: EC
Subject: Whites Point Quarry project -Response letter re Blasting Plan Set Back Calculations

Steve, | have attached the letter | e-mailed you on Aug 29/03 for your comments. | have made a few editorial
changes suggested by Bruce Hood.

REDACTED

Solicitor-Client Privilege

Do you have any comments for us? also, when would be a good time to send this letter to the proponent?

Thanks
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Fisheries and Oceans Péches et Océans
l'&‘l Canada Canada

Habitat Management Division
P.O. Box 1006

B505, 5" Floor

Dartmouth, NS

B2Y 4A2

Your file Votre réference

Qur file Notre réference

August 29, 2003 03-FCR-020

Mr. Paul G. Buxton, Project Manager
Nova Stone Exporters Inc.

P.O. Box 465

Bridgewater, N.S.

B4V 2X6

7’_,,,,"{Comment: ]

‘Dear Mr. Buxton:

RE: Whites Point 3.9 Hectare Quarry Blasting Plan

Thank you for your letter of July 21, 2003 in which you asked for details of the
calculations with respect to set back distances for blasting to protect iBoF Atlantic
salmon.

As you are aware, the Whites Point Quarry and Marine Terminal project has been
referred to a review panel in accordance with section 29 of the Canadian
Environmental Assessment Act. This project will be reviewed by a joint review
panel that will be established by the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency
and Nova Scotia Department of Environment and Labour. Therefore, any
comments by Department of Fisheries and Oceans related to the 3.9 hectare quarry
Blasting Plan are not appropriate at this time. Your correspondence will be
forwarded to the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency.

Sincerely

Phil Zamora
Habitat Management Division
Cc C. Benjamin
S. Chapman
T. Wheaton
C. Myra
B. Petrie
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